
Organic Waste and Recycling 
 

We are following the “Organic Waste and          

Recycling” program prescribed by the 

City of Calgary. Please, help us by placing 

waste in the appropriate bins. 

 

Church Family News 
 

Please check the Church Family News            

Bulletin board, located above the                

mail folders in the Underwood Room             

for more information. 

Everyone is welcome to join us on 

Wednesday November 29th at 6:00p.m. 

Please come help clean the Sanctuary 

and Underwood, so it is ready  

for the Christmas. 

Many hands make light work! 

 

Please come to decorate the Sanctuary 

and enjoy a festive social time to follow 

on Saturday December 2nd  

from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 

Hospitalization 
If you or a family member are scheduled 

for a hospital treatment/surgery requiring  

admittance, please let Pastor Jim know at 

403-803-6703 or contact the church office 

for follow up. 

Encouragement cards for your use           

are in the pews. 
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Wednesday, November 15 

  7:30 a.m. Prayer (Chapel) 

  1:00 p.m.  Vintage Bronze (Underwood) 

  2:00 p.m.  Women’s Bible Study (Prayer Room) 

  7:00 p.m. Prayer (Chapel) 

 7:00 p.m. Young Adults (Baraca Room) 
 

Thursday, November 16 

  5:30 p.m. Handbells: Acclamation (Underwood) 

  7:00 p.m. Sanctuary Choir (Fellowship Hall) 
 
 

Sunday,  November 19 

  9:40 a.m. Pre-Service Prayer (Prayer Room)  

10:00 a.m. Morning Service (Sanctuary) 

10:30 a.m. Ethiopian Service (Chapel) 

11:30 a.m. Youth Bible Study (West Wing) 

11:45 a.m.  Adult Bible Study (Connections) 

 1:00 p.m. Hispanic Service (Sanctuary)  

 3:00 p.m. Indonesian service (Chapel) 

Monday November 13th, the church will be 

closed for Remembrance day 

————————————- 

Manse Fire Restoration Project 
 

 We are so grateful to God for all of your   

generous donations totaling $43,283. Our goal 

is to reach $50,000. Please join us in reaching 

our goal, and designate your gifts for this    

project as: Manse Fire Restoration fund.  



 Sunday: Pre–service prayer 

Prayer room at 9:40 a.m.  

Wednesday: 7:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.           

join us to pray in the Chapel. 

 

An Hour of Prayer 
Join us, as a whole church family, on        

November 26th, immediately following the 

morning service, for an hour of prayer in 

the Fellowship Hall. 

We will have a light lunch 

 

Praying for our church family: 

Sylvia Thompson, Clifford Guthrie,                 

and Ali Karimi 

Sunday Bible Studies : 

Biblical Christian Character Alec K., Alan H. 

Meets in Connections 

Galatians and Ephesians Agnes T. 

Meets in the room 302. 

If you are interested in participating in a 

Bible Study please contact Pastor Jim  

at  403-803-6703. 

 

Young Adults 
 

On Wednesday November 15th                    

at 7:00p.m. meet with Pastor Norm                       

in the Baraca Room. 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2017 
 

Prayer of Invocation 
 

Prelude  
Allegro in G for Flute (Stanley)   

 

*Songs of Praise  
We Have Heard the Joyful Sound- #306 

Responsive Reading - Psalm 25: 4-10  

How Deep the Father’s Love for Us  
 

Reading from the Old Testament 
Isaiah 43: 8-13 

 

Anthem 
And All the Earth Shall Own Him Lord (Bock)   

 

CILC Ministry 
 

 

Pastoral Prayer 
 

 

(Children are dismissed to Sunday School) 
 
 

Our Offerings & Response  
Trio: I’m Climbing Up the Mountain (Lin) - Stephanie 

Elmendorf, Lisa Fernandes, Angela Runoh  

*Doxology 
 

*Song  
To the Ends of the Earth - # 575 

 

Sermon scripture 
Colossians 4:2-6 

 

Sermon  
Disciples who Multiply - Rev. Norm Derkson 

 

*Song  
‘Twas on that Night 

 

Communion 
  

*Song  
We Are One in the Bond of Love- # 281 

 

*Benediction 
 

 

Postlude 
Toccata & Fugue in F (Buxtehude) 

 

 

*PLEASE STAND IF YOU ARE ABLE  

Women’s Ministry 
 

Christmas Women’s Breakfast 

Saturday November 25 at 9:30 a.m. 

Good Food, Special Music and Speaker  

Opportunities to join in special projects 

RSVP to kerngm@shaw.ca or sign up at 

Info Desk in Underwood Room. $10 each  

Home Mission Group 
 

We are collecting NEW thermal                    

travel mugs for the Mustard Seed Mug 

Project. Please drop mugs at the church 

office, or give them to Cindy  

on Sundays before December 3rd. 

For more info, call Cindy  

at 403-238-2533.  

During the month of November we are 

collecting for veterans. Please drop your 

items in the Food Bank box in the        

Underwood Room. 


